Caldwell Chronicles September UPDATE

Parking Lot Chaos

Our parking lot is already a puzzle—double parking makes it trickier! Please watch for kids, be patient, and keep the bus lane clear (those 'No Parking' signs really mean it ©). If a car's in the way, we'll kindly ask you to move so everyone can get in and out safely

SLOW DOWN

Attendance

You can find information on the updated attendance policy <u>here</u>

We want our students to be attending school regularly.

People may think that it doesn't matter in elementary school - **but it DOES.**

DID YOU KNOW?



A student coming in late just by 10 minutes each day would miss 750 minutes from now until the December holidays!

That is more than 12 hours of missed academic and social time.!!

Please plan accordingly and get your students to school on time. If you need support, please reach out to the classroom teacher.

Caldwell Chronicles September UPDATE





On September 11, wear pink if you're able in support of Stand Up Against Bullying Day!



Halifax Regional Centre for Education

SEPTEMBER 30, 2025

Today we honour National Day for Truth and Reconcilliation



Regional Centre for Education

WE OBSERVE NATIONAL DAY OF TRUTH AND RECONCILIATION TO HONOUR THE SURVIVORS OF RESIDENTIAL SCHOOLS, ACKNOWLEDGE THE INTERGENERATIONAL TRAUMA THEY AND THEIR FAMILIES ENDURED. AND COMMIT TO THE ONGOING PROCESS OF RECONCILIATION AND HEALING



Caldwell Chronicles September UPDATE

Breakfast Club

- · If you have some time during the week (even a half hour here or there), we would be very appreciative if you would consider volunteering for our breakfast club program.
- We are always looking for people to cut up fruit etc and bag some cereal!
- If you are interested, please contact Ms. Aucoin at cres@hrce.ca. Every little bit helps!



PTO

If you're ready to dive into some fun and boost school spirit, then joining the PTO is the way to go! You'll help bring our exciting events to life, share some laughs, and maybe even earn the unofficial title of "School Spirit Superstar."

No planning required—just bring your enthusiasm!
If you are interested, please join the CRES PTO Facebook page.

SAC

We are looking for community members to be part of our SAC that fit these requirements:

- must not be an employee of Caldwell Road School
- must not have children registered at Caldwell Road School; and
- must reside in the geographical area served by Caldwell Road School or provide a service to or within the geographical area served by Caldwell Road School

If interested, please contact cres@hrce.ca